
 
TICKETS TO THE 2012 PREMIER’S SENIORS WEEK GALA CON CERT 
 
Please find enclosed your tickets to the 2012 Premier’s Seniors Week Gala Concert.  Keep your 
tickets in a safe place and remember to bring them with you to the concert. 
 
The concert will be held at the Sydney Entertainment Centre on Monday 19 March, at both 
10.30am and 2.30pm.  Please note the concert time and gate entry details  on your ticket.   
 
Doors open 45 minutes prior to the starting time and the concert runs for approximately 1 hour 
and 45 minutes, including a short intermission.   
 
If you are meeting people, it is recommended that you arrange to meet outside your allocated 
gate, prior to entering the venue. Entry to the venue is not permitted without a ticke t.  
 
Tickets to all concerts are scanned upon entry to the Sydney Entertainment Centre and 
measured against tickets booked by individuals. This process was implemented to identify 
unused tickets and minimise the number of empty seats in the auditorium each concert series.  
 
Returning Tickets  
If you have any tickets that you will not use, please return these immediately, so they can be 
reallocated to people on the waiting list. To return tickets, phone Ticketmaster on 1300 855 501 
or post tickets to: 

Premier’s Seniors Week Gala Concert Booking Office 
C/- Box Office, Sydney Entertainment Centre 
PO Box K10, Haymarket NSW 1240 

 
Last-minute Tickets Available  
Last-minute tickets will become available at 9.00am on Thursday 8 March. Patrons can visit 
www.ticketmaster.com.au, participating NSW Ticketmaster outlets or telephone 1300 855 501. 
 
Transport  
It is recommended that patrons use public transport to travel to the concert. To help you travel to 
and from the concerts, RailCorp are providing a Special Event Train Timetable with additional 
services.  The Special Event Train Timetable is available by calling 131 500 or visiting 
www.cityrail.com.au or www.nswseniorsweek.com.au 
 
Please be aware that if you do not travel on these special event train services, trains will 
be overcrowded, as you will be travelling during pe ak hours in the CBD. 
 
The Sydney Light Rail runs every 10-15 minutes to and from Central Station.  Additional Light 
Rail services are provided before and after the concerts.  
 
For concert information please visit the ‘Gala Conc erts’ page under ‘What’s on’ at  
www.nswseniorsweek.com.au   
 


